
ABOUT VICTORIA GOLD & THE EAGLE GOLD MINE 

Y U K O N E R S  A T  W O R K

 

VICTORIA GOLD IS PROUD  
TO HAVE YUKONERS AT WORK
IF YOU ARE A YUKONER WITH MINING EXPERIENCE, 
WE ENCOURAGE YOU TO CONNECT WITH US. 

Victoria is currently hiring tradespeople, equipment 
operators, process/crusher operators and other positions  
to work at the Eagle Gold Mine. Visit the “Work For Us”  
page on our website at vgcx.com/contact/work-for-us/  
and send your resume to greatpeoplework@vgcx.com. 

The Eagle Gold Mine is situated within Victoria 
Gold's Property, located approximately 375 
kiolometres north of Whitehorse and 85 
kilometres north, northeast of the Village of 
Mayo within the traditional territory of the First 
Nation of Na-Cho Nyak Dun. The property is 
accessible by road year-round and is connected 
to Yukon Energy Corp’s electrical grid. The mine is 
a significant contributor to the Yukon economy 
employing 350-400 people.

V I C T O R I A  G O L D / F N N N D  C B A  S C H O L A R S H I P  P R O G R A M
A P P L I C A T I O N  D E A D L I N E

The Victoria Gold/FNNND CBA Scholarship Program application deadline for 
the Winter 2024 school semester is Friday, December 15, 2023.

Part of the Comprehensive Cooperation and Benefits Agreement (CBA), 
signed by Victoria Gold and the First Nation of Na-Cho Nyak Dun (FNNND) in 
October 2011, this scholarship program was established in 2012 to help 
support FNNND citizens attending full-time university, college or trades and 
technical courses.

The scholarship funds may be used for tuition, school supplies and 
equipment, rent, food, day care and/or transportation costs.

Applications are accepted twice a year and the Winter 2024 school semester 
scholarships will be awarded on January 12, 2024.

“Since its establishment, the Victoria Gold/FNNND CBA Scholarship Program 
has provided more than 160 scholarships to First Nation of Na-Cho Nyak Dun 
citizens for a total disbursement over $160,000,” says Victoria Gold President 
& CEO John McConnell. “We are committed to investing in the success of 
FNNND citizens and our territory’s next generation of leaders.”

To learn more and download the Victoria Gold/FNNND CBA Scholarship 
application, please visit 
vgcx.com/responsible-mining/first-nations-involvement/

Completed applications should be emailed to scholarship@nndfn.com
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